

19 October 2018

Dear Parents,

The Incorporated Management Committee Parent Manager Election 2018-2019

Announcement of Election Result

I wish to report that the Parent Manager Election of our Incorporated Management Committee (IMC) was held on 11 October 2018 as scheduled. May I express my gratitude to all parents who showed up for the Election.

According to the number of votes, Ms. Michele Liu, who had the larger number of votes, will be our Parent Manager for the academic year 2018-2019. Ms. Gloria Chan, who came in second, will be our Alternate Parent Manager. May I congratulate Ms. Liu and Ms. Chan and thank them for their continued support for the school.

The IMC will submit an application to the Permanent Secretary of the EDB for registering the elected parents as the Parent Manager and Alternate Parent Manager.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. William Chau Vice Principal Returning Officer

Mr. Simon Kwok

Chairperson

MPS-PTA 2018 - 2019